From: Patricia McGinty < mcginty@stmarkwestpark.com>

Sent: Saturday, June 12, 2021 9:12:27 AM **To:** Felton Thomas < felton.thomas@cpl.org >

Subject: Your Wonderful Library and Its Services:)

Good morning, Felton. I hope that you are well and enjoying the sunshine.

Well, we did it! Although a different period of time, it is great to be getting back to some normalcy and to seeing smiling faces!

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and your library staff for helping to support my school year and curriculum. Two persons that I would like to specifically bring to your attention are Libby and Kendra. I had the pleasure of meeting Libby at the Westpark Branch of the library before its construction and Kendra at the Rockport Branch of the library system in the spring. I found them to be extremely helpful both when speaking on the phone and when meeting with them at the library branches. Without their assistance I would not have been able to put so many great novels into the hands of 48 students, multiple times, throughout this school year.

Libby and Kendra provided the assistance that I needed to not only reserve books in advance, but connected me to other branches to meet my additional needs as well. They were, quite simply, fabulous!

Thank you, Felton, for your unconditional support and commitment to the community. I look forward to working with you and sharing the wonders of your marvelous library in the future.

With gratitude,

Patty McGinty

__

Patricia McGinty, M. Ed. Ohio Master Teacher ECE/UEE ECIS/C&I Literacy Specialist K-12 St. Mark Catholic School Teacher~Grade 5

[&]quot;In A World Where You Can Be Anything...<u>Be Kind</u>."